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Reference: IR-01-18-2566

2 July 2018

Mr Jason Mclntosh
Email: fyi-request-7962-ef0356da@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mclintosh
I refer to the email dated 30 May 2018 you sent to the New Zealand Police
requesting information pertaining to Police use of drones. Your request was

made pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982 and specifically requested:

How many unmanned drones are currently being used for surveillance by the NZ
Police?

Police are not currently using unmanned drones for surveillance purposes.

Yours sincerely

Superintendent Chris Scahill
National Manager: Response and Operations

Police National Headquarters
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand
Telephone: 04 474 9499, Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.govt.nz



